

211 Fulton Avenue • Hempstead • NY 11550 516 486 8506 • Fax 516 486 8105 www.the-inn.org

May 25, 2017

Mr. John King J. Kings Food Service Professionals Inc 700 Furrows Rd Holtsville, NY 11742-2001

Dear Mr. King,

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of \$525.00 in payment for a Copper Page advertisement in the 2017 INNkeepers' Journal.

By providing The INN with much needed financial resources, you make it possible for our volunteers and staff to continue to assist hungry and homeless men, women and children who come to us for help. For this we are truly grateful.

Once again, thank you for your continued and very generous support.

Sincerely,

Jean Kelly

Executive Director

your very generous support continues to mean so much. Thanks again for all you do and for your romankable and never-ending thoughtfulness. It is truly appreciated!

official people is a second of the control of the c